From: Jon Parry jparry@weberbasin.com &
Subject: RE: Stratford Plat Map
Date: May 8, 2014 at 1:13 PM
To: Bruce Stratford bruce@getawaytoday.com

To whom it may concern,

Weber Basin Water Conservancy District currently has 1.3 acre-feet of secondary water allocated to
parcel 07-086-0062 located at 2285 E Jennifer Dr in the Uintah Highlands area. This water constitutes a
full allocation. The developer will need to submit plans and coordinate with the District in order to
extend existing infrastructure in the area and provide a secondary connection to the lot.

Regards,

Jonathan Parry, P.E.

Weber Basin Water Conservancy District
2837 East Highway 193

Layton, Utah 84040

tel: (801) 771-1677, ext. 4371

fax: (801) 544-0103
iparry@weberbasin.com
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